

Monroe Country Club Newsletter

May 2013



Welcome MCC Members:

The weather has not exactly been cooperating with us this Spring, but that is just about to change.

Some members have yet to renew their memberships. If you have not, please do as soon as you can. However, effective immediately, if you have not renewed your MCC Membership, you will have to pay green fees if you wish to play golf. The course is in very good shape, and we hope to see you out there. John Dix. President

Projects:

We are pleased to announce that in the early months, we were able to get the county to remove the fallen trees by the 6th hole, and fix the damage to the fence along Still road. Additionally we have completed the bunker projects on holes 4, 5, 6 and 7. In addition to our staff, we would like to thank many of the members who volunteered their time to help on these projects. Thanks to Dan Parinelli, Bill Troy, Mark Peterson, Gaspar Perello, Tom Kendrick, Judy Baran, Dave Sheldon, Pete Reilly, and Peter Cassidy. Additionally, the Pro Shop staff of Bill Baxter, Colby Lewis and Scott McWatters volunteered their time to paint the interior of the Pro shop. Thank you to all that helped out. Thanks also to Nelson Hernandez and crew for a job well done.

Lou Ciota, ABCD Tournament:



Our season opening tournament will be held on Sunday, May 5th. 9:00 AM Shotgun start. It is normally one of the best attended tournaments and kicks offs of our golf season. Please plan your arrival early. Sign up in the proshop. Teams will be assigned by

handicap ranking. Teams will be formed with an "A" player, "B" player, "C" player and "D" player.

MGA Met/Net Tournament:

Saturday, May 18th. This is a Best Ball tournament and players are ranked by handicap. To qualify, handicap indexes must be between 5.0 and 24.0. Sign up in the Pro Shop.

Governor's Cup teams and Presidents Cup participants, please qualify for the tournaments by May 20th.

MCC Tuesday Night Men's League:

We would like to continue the members Tuesday night league. It is a weekly 9 hole match. Two man teams best ball. We are short a few teams. So if you and a partner are interested and available, please sign up in the Pro Shop.

WELCOME: To Monroe Country Club

To our new members. We hope you'll enjoy your membership and take advantage of all that MCC has to offer...Golf, Social Events, Tournaments and more. **Members:** Please introduce yourselves to our new Brother and Sister Members and please make them feel welcome.

IMPORTANT: We need your email addresses

Will all members please provide their email addresses. Even if you submitted your email address previously. Please submit your email addresses to:

lease submit your email addresses to:

info@monroecountryclubny.com

Visit our website at:

www.monroecountryclubny.com

User I.D. = mccmember Password = mccrules

Email questions to: info@monroecountryclubny.com

Members are reminded to sign in before each round of golf. A "sign in" book is in the Pro shop.



Remember: Proper golf attire required on the course at all times.